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contracts and do not require the approval of the NIGC Chair. Tt is also my opinion that
thewv do not violate [GRA's sole proprictary interest requirement.

[t is my understanding that the drafts are represented to be in substantially final
torm, and if the Financing Documents change in any material way prior to closing or
are inconsistent with assumptions made herein, this opinion shall not apply. Further,
this opinion is limited to the Financing Documents listed above. This opinion dees not
include or extend to any other agreements not submitted for review.

I anticipate that this letter will be the subject of Freedom of [nformation Act
(FOIA) requests. Since we believe that some of the intormation in this letter mayv fall
within FOIA exemption 4 (25 U.S.C. § 552(b)(4)}, which applies to commercial or
financial information that is privileged or contidential, the release of which could cause
substantial harm, I ask that vou provide me with vour views regarding release within

ten days.

If you have any questions, please contact NIGC Staff Attorney Jennifer Lawson
at (202) 632-7003.

Sincerely,
TN

—

Eric Shepard
Acting General Counsel

CcC: Frank Lawrence, counsel for Mooretown Rancheria



